
 

 

Notice under National Gas Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Gas Law as follows:  
 
Under s 81, the AEMC has been directed to extend the review of the Victorian Declared 
Wholesale Gas Market, with a Draft final report to be released by 14 October 2016. 
 
Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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